E-Safety Session for Parents and Carers

Benton Dene School would like to invite you to an

E-safety parental session on:
Thursday 6th May

10am—11am (15 minute slots)

This will be either virtual or a phone call with Vicki Houston, our computing lead who will able to provide 1:1 advice on e-safety and home learning support.





Do you know what your child is doing online?

Do you need support with websites and apps that help keep children safe?







If you are interested in booking a session, please reply via Seesaw or by phoning the school office.